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execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From: Martina Thornton, Dukes County Manager <manager@dukescounty.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 12:19 PM
To: Martina Thornton, Dukes County Manager
Cc: abutler@oakbluffsma.gov; rwhritenour@oakbluffsma.gov; alleys@vineyard.net; 

gtu9048@hotmail.com; dholway@nage.org; cctodd_2000@yahoo.com; 
leon_brathwaite@verizon.net; candrade@dukescounty.org; ljason@edgartown-ma.us; 
melindaloberg@gmail.com; tristan.r@verizon.net; jgrande@tisburyma.gov; 
cmitchell@vineyard.net; rrk70@comcast.net; townadmin@westtisbury-ma.gov; 
michjmv@aol.com; gailmaritza@yahoo.com; kathyburton39@comcast.net; 
coogans@comcast.net; billrossimv@gmail.com; jonathanmayhew@ymail.com; 
execsec@chilmarkma.gov; townclerk@chilmarkma.gov; aqbos@comcast.net; 
oldbogyankee@hotmail.com; jvmahoney@hotmail.com; jimkatnew@comcast.net; 
asmadbeck@gmail.com; smanter@wt-pd.com; selectmen@edgartown-ma.gov; 
miked50@comcast.net; pdolby@edgartown-ma.us; elliebethmv@yahoo.com; 
flynn@mvcommission.org; laura@mvtv.org; ron@wampanoagtribe.net; secarter60
@comcast.net; mooreii@aol.com; veno@mvcommission.org; 
Kaylea.Moore@mahouse.gov; news@mvgazette.com; turner@mvcommission.org; 
brian@packishlandscape.com; kent.healy@verizon.net; gjhaley@comcast.net; 
kent.healy@verizon.net; jimmalkin@gmail.com; townadministrator@aquinnah-ma.gov; 
townclerk@aquinnah-ma.gov; warrenmdoty@gmail.com; 
balboniappliance@gmail.com; julian.cyr@masenate.gov; 
dylan.fernandes@mahouse.gov

Subject: Open letter re marijuana on MV
Attachments: Open Letter re marijuana use education.docx

Dear Selectmen, County Commissioners and Town Administrators, 
 
I am working with a work group comprised by the MV Hospital, MV Community Services and the School District among 
others to address an issue of legal marijuana and what that means to our community and our kids. 
Please find attached an Open letter that our work group would like to public in the local paper the week of the Ag Fair 
in August. We are planning to attach signatures of influential local people that represent health care, education, local 
politics and prevention and treatment services. I am told It will be signed among others by the CEO of MV Hospital, 
Exec. Director of the MV Community Services, Pediatricians, Superintendent etc. I was tasked with collecting 
signature in the political arena. Please let me know if I can add your signature to the list.  
 
Thank you 
 
Martina Thornton 
County Manager 
County of Dukes County 
P.O. Box 190 
Edgartown, MA 02539 
 
manager@dukescounty.org 
tel.   508-696-3840 
fax  508-696-3841 
 
Please remember when writing or responding that the Secretary of State's Office has determined that e-mail is a public 
record. 
 


